
From: Bill Franklin [mailto:rwfranklin@episcopalwny.org]
Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2013 1:42 PM
To: Meyers, Ruth
Subject: Re: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music

 

Dear Ruth+,

Thanks for this and for all of the work of the Standing Committee.  I have authorized the use of the "Blessing of a Lifelong
Covenant," not making any changes in the rite, and I have presided at such a service in my Diocese.  So far, there has been
positive reception.

Again, we are all in your debt for these great contributions.

Warm personal regards,

+Bill Franklin
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